
An Update from us on COVID-19

Hello from all of us at Mother Natures Food!

We want to take this opportunity to, first and foremost, let you know that we are
open for business. Because of the size of our store, we are able to monitor the
amount of people we have in the store at any one time therefore limiting exposure.
Our hours are as normal:

Monday-Friday 9am-7pm
Saturday 9am-5pm
Closed Sunday

Everyday we are receiving orders to replenish our shelves. We encourage you to
call before you come to make sure we have the items you are looking for.

We value our customers and want you to feel comfortable in your surroundings. You
have options for doing your shopping.

Visit our store and shop as usual.
Call ahead with your order, pay for it, and we will have it ready for you when
you arrive. You can either come into the store to pick up or an employee can
bring it out to your car if you arrive at the store by 5pm. Just call us when you
arrive at the store.
We also mail out orders with prepayment.

There are a few changes happening in the store:
All bulk herbs and spices are pulled off the floor. You can still purchase them
but for sanitary reasons they will stay in back until further notice.
Employees only will be able to fill water jugs from our distiller.

As a reward member, we will continue to update you as necessary using these
emails. We also will be posting products, as they come in, via Facebook. Just like
our Facebook page.

Thank you for being loyal customers. Stay well!

Sincerely,

Debbie Koteras, Owner
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